
6 June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

We hope that you have had a lovely half term break and enjoyed some time with family and
friends.

This is a final reminder about the arrangements for the first day back tomorrow.

Year 7 9.00 a.m.
Year 12 9.00 a.m.
Year 10 9.30 a.m.
Year 8 10.00 a.m.
Year 9 10.30 a.m.

Breaktime and lunchtime

Please remember that we are reverting to a canteen provision from tomorrow. Your children will
need to bring in cash to pay for their food (unless they are FSM who will only need to bring cash if
they want extra food at breaktime).

Face coverings

We are still requesting that students and staff wear face coverings in the corridors as we are
moving around school. Students and staff can also continue to wear face coverings in classrooms
should they feel more comfortable doing so.

Lateral flow tests

Please make sure that you support your children to take their lateral flow test today if you haven’t
done so already.

We look forward to welcoming your children back tomorrow.

Yours faithfully

Sylvia Thomas
Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus


